
Cressy Local District Committee Minutes 

Held 14th January 2024  

Attendees: Andy Byard, Daniel Rowbottom, Peter Goss, Ann Green, Angela 
Jenkins, Katie Lamprey, Helen Williams. 

Apologies: Maurita Taylor, Richard Goss. 

 

Declaration of Pecuniary Interests. 

None. 

Confirmation of previous minutes 

Moved: Helen Williams 

Seconded: Andy Byard 

That the minutes of the Cressy Local District Committee held on 29th Nov 
2023 be confirmed as a true and correct record of proceedings. CARRIED. 

 

Business arising: 

• Cressy dump point      Ongoing. 
• Swimming pool sign  Ongoing. 
• Speed Limit sign   This has been approved and the new signs 

have been installed. The committee extends its thanks to the 
Northern Midlands Council for their assistance with getting the 
completed. 

• New street library   Ongoing 
• Street Banners   ongoing, waiting on further 

information. 
• Playground equipment  Quotes and plans were presented to 

the committee for consideration. The committee has several 
questions regarding these plans and quotes and seeks a meeting at 
the park with Lee McCullogh at the park to discuss these queries. 
Daniel Rowbottom will contact Lee to arrange a time for this meeting. 
It was suggested that, prior to the go ahead for this project that the 
committee hold discussion and presentation meeting at the hall for 



interested residents as an opportunity to see these plans before 
installation.  Ongoing 

• Water Tower   Ongoing. 

New Business. 

• The committee to ask the council if they can arrange to get the War 
Memorial cleaned prior to Anzac Day, as it’s become very grubby.  

• The committee has received concerns from residents re the lack of 
slashing of the roadside between Cressy and Longford, as some 
areas are quite long and hide the steep drop off. The committee 
understands that this is not a NMC responsibility but asks if the 
council could make State Growth aware of the situation. 

• As a future project, the committee will ask the council for advice 
regarding getting a bike track along side of the Cressy – Longford rd. 

• Cressy residents have expressed concern regarding the access on to 
and off the Cressy Main Rd for the berry pickers busses from the 
Cressy hotel car park, following a recent incident where a motor 
vehicle was damaged by the turning bus. Concerns were also raised 
about the safety of pedestrian traffic at this point. 
 
Meeting closed at 7.51 pm. 
 
Next meeting   27th March at 7.00 pm 

 

 

 

 


